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Architectural Drafting 

Auto Collision Repair 

Auto Service 

Commercial and Digital  

      Photography 

Computer Networking 

Construction Trades 

Cosmetology 

Culinary Arts & Hospitality 

Dental Assisting 

Early Childhood Education 

Education Professions 

Electronics and Computer           

 Technology 

Finance Academy 

Graphic Imaging  

      Technology 

Health Careers 

Project Lead The Way 

      Pre-Engineering 

      Bio-Medical Sciences 

Radio  Broadcasting 

Video Broadcasting 

Welding Technology 

 

For more information about the  

Walker Career Center: 

317-532-6150 

Serving Students From: 

Warren Central High School 

Greenfield Central High School 

New Palestine High School 

Mt. Vernon High School 

Triton Central High School 

Civility  Order  Respect  Excellence 

Happy Birthday to You…  

Walker Career Center turns 40! 

The Walker Career Center (WCC) celebrated its 40th birthday during the MSD   

Warren Township STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Math)      

November 15, 2016.  All WCC career programs had interactive displays,           

showcasing the numerous opportunities found at the WCC. Ms. Laura Walters, 

Registrar for Warren Central High School, had the honors of cutting the birthday 

cake with Dr. Steve Rogers, Director of the WCC (Pictured Below) Ms. Walters was a 

member of the first graduating class at the WCC. Congratulations WCC….here is to 

another 40 years of serving students in District 49! 



 

 

 

WCC Staff Gives Back! 
Walker Career Center staff dedicated time and services during National Education Week by “giving back” to the MSD 

Warren Township community during STEAM night, which took place on November 15, 2016. Staff helped Chef Car-

ol Rice and Culinary Arts       students prepare and serve meals to many Warren Township families in need. This was a 

collaborative effort with the WCC staff, Deans from all MSD Warren Township schools K-12 and Mr. James Taylor’s 

Student Services Office.  

Pictured Left to Right: ETE Instructors– Mr. Jason Donkersloot, 

Mr. Tim Tarplee and Mr. Dan Everett 
Pictured Left to Right: Mrs. Deb Hert, Mr. Rick Ferguson 

and Mrs. Dyonda Williams 

ACE MENTORING STARTS YEAR 3 

Students participating in the ACE Mentoring program (architecture, construction, and engineering) enjoy visits to local 

work sites while interacting with professionals in the field.  Walker Career Center is proud to begin year 3 of this       

exciting and rewarding program.  This student group is facilitated by Instructor, Tim Tarplee and ELO (Extended    

Learning Opportunity) Coordinator, Mrs. Janet Banks.  

Pictured Left to Right: Abby Hamilton, Alex Jamison, Lindsey Metzger, JoDee 

Lynch-working on a design board for a high rise apartment building.  

Pictured Left to Right: Pepper Construction Project Engineer-

Johnny Popp, Madeleine Brown and Lindsey Metzger             

visiting the new IKEA site in Fishers.   



 

 

Finance Academy Takes 1st! 
 

On Friday November 11, 2016, 3 teams of seniors from the Advanced Finance Academy, located in 
the Walker Career Center (WCC), competed in the PriceWaterhouseCoopers Accounting for the  
Future Case Competition.  The team of Alexis Pennington, Ryan Page, Raul Guerra, and Anna       
Uhlenhake took first place.  Beta Alpha Psi, the Accounting Business Fraternity provided the case to 
high school classes from Hamilton Southeastern, Westfield High School, North Central High School, 
Ben Davis High School, and WCC.  The teams had to complete financials for Hoosier Fitness and  
determine which decision was best to keep the business up and running.  Once their decision was 
determined they then needed to predict what the future financials might look like. This was the first 
time in the history of the competition that a team from the WCC has won it all!  Congrats Team 
GOAT and Instructor, Jenna Burns—-WCC is proud of you! 



 

 

Walker Career Center Fall Advisory Board Dinner 2016 

The Walker Career Center (WCC) hosted its annual Fall Advisory Board Dinner on November 3, 2016. All Career & Technical Programs 

have boards with representatives from industry, education, parents, community members, staff and students. WCC is grateful for the 

hours of service many of our board members dedicate toward helping WCC students and staff by serving as mentors, providing           

training and certification opportunity and helping the WCC maintain excellence by reaching industry standards. 

Chef Carol Rice and Culinary Arts Students help prepare for 

the Fall Advisory Board Meeting. 

Advisory Board Members enjoy dinner in W301. 

2016 9th Grade Career and College Fair 
Walker Career Center staff and senior students participated in the 9th grade Career and College Fair. This activity took place 

during the Indiana State PSAT Day. 9th grade students were given the opportunity to explore career programs displayed 

along “Industrial Drive” located in the WCC. Senior Career Program students were encouraged to volunteer and promote 

their program.  

Senior Joe Wilson volunteered time to    

discuss Architecture and Drafting Courses. 

Ms. Deb Hutcheson, Instructor for Health         

Careers, demonstrated appropriate technique with        

students.  

Walker Career Center Staff 2016-2017 


